
 
 

 

 

Going up to Secondary School 

Transitional Event 
 

 

 

You are invited to attend an online information session for parents and carers of Year 5 

children, who currently have an EHCP. The event will discuss the admissions process for 

secondary school applications, followed by information on how to support your child with 

the transition from primary to secondary school.  

 

Free online event for parents and carers of children in 

Year 5 who have an Educational Health Care Plan 

 

 

Programme 
 
Join online via Microsoft Teams link, which 
will be emailed to you. 
 
Talk One: Secondary school admissions and 
application process:  
Presentation by the Statutory Assessment 
Team. 
 
Talk Two: How to support your child with 
the move up from primary to secondary 
school:  
Presentation by an Educational Psychologist 
or Specialist Teacher from SEND Services.  
                               

• Understand about building resilience 
and how this can help your child cope 
with the move up to secondary school; 

• Explore some possible strategies and 
techniques for you and your child to 
use as they move into Year 7. 

Join us on Tuesday 20th May 
 

We will be hosting the event at different 
times. One in the morning and one in the 
evening: 
 

• 10:00 – 11:30 

• 7:00 – 8:30 

Book your place using Booking 
Bug: 

 
Customer Booking - 
EVENTS_PAGE.PAGE_TITLE (bookingbug.com) 
 
 
You will receive confirmation of your place 

and further details of how to join the meeting 

using a Microsoft Teams link nearer the time 

of the event.  

 

 

If you require further information, please contact the Tiff Christian on: 
sendiass@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 

https://customer.bookingbug.com/?client=cambsparentsschoolpreferenceadvice#/events
https://customer.bookingbug.com/?client=cambsparentsschoolpreferenceadvice#/events
mailto:sendiass@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

